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The Region charges our current 

certification committee with the work of 

exploring the pro’s, con’s, costs, 

implications, feasibility, alternatives, etc. of 

our region finding a way to offer 

certification. The Certification Committee 

is asked to bring a report to the Executive 

Committee and to the membership at next 

year’s meeting at Kanuga.



Yes we did!



The Region charges the Executive 

Committee with appointing a work group

to explore how we might expand the 

content and reach of our website and 

social media. We propose that this work 

group be empowered to retain 

appropriate consultation. We ask this 

work group to report its progress to the 

Executive Committee and the region by 

February 1, 2016.



Workgroup: Chris O’Rear, Will Eades,

Laura Gundel, David Smith, 

Elaine Hoffman, Russell Siler Jones

Developed a Vision

National Website: Your Membership





The Region charges the Executive Committee 

to hire a member to promote the proliferation 

of local continuing educational events for the 

region by:

1) recruiting members to provide workshops

2) supporting them

3) helping them with CEU’s, advertising, etc. 



Jennifer Martin

The Region sponsored or co-sponsored 

events with the following groups:

--North Carolina Association of Pastoral 

Counselors 

--Asheville Chapter and Partnership for 

Pastoral Counseling

--Tennessee Association of Pastoral 

Therapists 

--CareNet of North Carolina



The Region charges the Executive 

Committee to develop a plan for 

Web-based learning and consultation 

groups such as Theological 

Integrative Case-Consultation Groups. 



Great First Group!

Next Group begins in January

Richard Rohr – February 16, 2017

Nancy McWilliams (videotaping)

Iliff curriculum



The Region charges the Executive 

Committee to appoint a work 

group to help the region connect 

more often and more creatively 

with seminaries, divinity schools, 

C.P.E. programs, and non-

theologically-oriented graduate 

schools



Student Affiliate Groups

See brochure



The Region charges the Executive 

Committee with appointing a member 

to explore connecting with 

educational and other institutions 

doing research in the efficacy of 

pastoral- and/or spiritually-integrated 

psychotherapy



Danielson Institute in Boston

Duke University Program in 

Theology, Medicine, and Culture



The Region charges the 

Executive Committee with 

exploring the possibility of hiring 

a regional executive director.



Regional Executive Director 

Regional Coordinator



During the interim, the Chair will be 

paid a monthly stipend going forward, 

beginning November 1, 2015. The 

proposed amount is $1000.00. This is an 

interim/transitional position and the 

chair will be accountable monthly to 

the Executive Committee with a written 

report. 



Russell Jones



The Region charges the Executive 

Committee with securing a person 

to perform the administrative 

functions of the region.



PAT EDDINGER!

Brand new Support 

Organization




